
SAPC e-Note: CONVERSION OF AN APPROVED TUTOR TO A REGISTERED
TUTOR

Dear Tutor,
 
SAPC e-Note: CONVERSION OF AN APPROVED TUTOR TO A REGISTERED
TUTOR
 
In terms of Regulation 35 of the  Regulations  relating to Education and
Training  (GNR. 4937, published on 7 June 2024) as amended, a pharmacist who
wishes to act as a tutor is required to be registered with the South African Pharmacy
Council as such.  Please find the attached  letter  and  certificate  confirming your
registration as a Tutor.
 
Please note that no additional fees were levied for the conversion of your tutor
approval to that of a registered tutor. Furthermore, please be advised that your
digital tutor registration certificate does not have an expiry date. The linkage of your
tutor registration to the relevant premises, Pharmacist Interns and/or learners will
remain in effect until such time your association with the premises or individuals is
formally terminated.
 
Please remember to comply with the conditions of your registration to remain on the
tutor register.
 
Please feel free to contact the South African Pharmacy Council
at customercare@sapc.za.org if you need assistance.
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
VM Tlala
Registrar/CEO  
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